
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 26th April 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome to the new summer term, we hope you have had a great Easter break.  

 

As you will likely be aware, SATs week begins on Monday 13th May. Your child has 

been working very hard towards these tests, and we are keen that they are able to 

do their best in the tests. 

 

As well as continuing our hard work in English and Maths, our wider curriculum topics 

for the term are as follows: 

 

 

Our PE days will continue as they have been: Tuesday and Friday for Einstein Class; 

Wednesday and Friday for Walker Class. It is advisable that your child brings a clean 

PE kit into school on Monday and takes it home for washing on Friday to avoid 

forgetting it on the specific days. 

 

PE kits must include a white t-shirt, shorts and jogging bottoms, a jumper, a fleece and 

a pair of plimsolls or trainers. Also, it is very important that all of the PE kit is clearly 

named including the bag it is in. It is important that the children have the correct PE 

kit, bearing in mind the weather is getting warmer.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Summer 1 

Science  Light RE  Comparing faiths 

Geography Climate change PSHE Physical and 

mental well being 

PE  Athletics and Dance 

 Summer 2 

Science  Light RE  Comparing faiths 

History Victorians DT Structures 

PE Handball and Rounders 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SATs week Breakfast Club 

During SATs week, we are providing a FREE breakfast for all Year 6 pupils and their 

siblings. Breakfast club will begin at 8.10am. The children will be able to choose from 

a variety of breakfast foods and have time to relax, spend time with their friends and 

ask staff any last-minute questions.  

 

We know, from past experience, that this helps to settle pupils and ensures that they 

are in school in good time for the beginning of the day’s tests. With this in mind, we 

encourage all year 6 children to attend the school breakfast club each morning. 

 

For your information, the week’s timetable is printed below to let you know what is 

happening during the week. 

 
As always, if you would like to discuss anything regarding your child, please feel free 

to speak to us after school, or contact the office to make an appointment.   

 

Thank you in advance for all your support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year 6 Team 

 

Mrs Amao, Ms Mittra and Mr Chamberlain 

Monday 13th May Punctuation and Grammar Test Spellings 

Tuesday 14th May Reading Test  

Wednesday 15th May Maths Arithmetic test Maths Reasoning Test 1 

Thursday 16th May Maths Reasoning Test 2  

 Friday 17th May Celebratory Trip 


